
    
 

 

 

 

The previous holding company of the Fairview business worked closely with solicitors for the 

class claimants, to ensure that claimants have access to insurance policies should a claim 

be substantiated. The total insurance proceeds available under these policies is potentially 

up to $190 million. Any action against the former holding company does not affect the 

current structure or operations of the FVA Group, the new owners of Fairview. 

 


